
Florence 
Booth 
house
723 Queen St West
We are rebuilding Florence Booth house, a shelter 
for homeless women in downtown toronto. the new 
shelter hopes to hold more beds, offer residents 
greater privacy, outdoor space and increased space 
for program and community support.

As our neighbour, we want to share our plans for the 
revitalization of Florence Booth house with you, and 
welcome your feedback.

For more information, email: 
FlorenceBoothhouse@gmail.com

Virtual Public Information Meeting

november 24, 2020 | 6.30 to 8.30 pM
Meeting information at: FlorenceBoothhouse.com







Our Vision for the Future 

The Salvation Army believes in the dignity of 
homeless women, and their right to live in a place 
that gives them a sense of home and the feeling 
that they matter. That is why we are building a 
new Florence Booth House. 

The new accessible facility will include: 

•	Additional beds to accommodate more 
residents each night 

•	Greater privacy for residents
•	Spacious kitchen, dining and washroom 

facilities 
•	Additional resident program support space, 

including a multi-purpose room 
•	Private, secure outdoor space for residents

A new 
Florence 
Booth 
House will 
help The 
Salvation 
Army better 
serve our 
residents.

November 24, 2020 | 6.30 to 8.30 PM 
More information at: FlorenceBoothHouse.com
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